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From: Marie <hebert.marie@gmail.com> [ATF

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 6:28 PM DIST )
To: sbcob il 4
Subject: Public Comment for 12/3/2024 Board of Supervisors Meeting Departmental Agenda

ltem 3 (Speed Limits)

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I'm a Santa Barbara resident writing in support of the proposed lowered speed limits to improve safety for all road users.

| am very familiar with many of the designated road segments in the SB and Goleta area. The existing posted speed
limits on these stretches are too fast to be safe for people biking, kids going to school, cars exiting residential driveways,
etc. Please approve the proposed changes to make our community safer and help us reach Vision Zero.

Thanks for your consideration,
Marie Hebert
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Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

STEVE NELSON <nelsound@mac.com>

Monday, December 2, 2024 9:59 PM

sbcob

admin@movesbcounty.org

Public Comment for 12/3/2024 Board of Supervisors Meeting Departmental Agenda

Item 3 (Speed Limits)

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

| strongly support the speed limit reductions proposed at this meeting, December 3, 2024. The relationship between
vehicular speed and traffic incidents leading to injury and death is well known and hardly bears repeating, except that
apparently it does. The recent outbreak of crazy traffic mishaps on our county roads and highways cannot escape notice.
So many of these could have been avoided if the vehicles had been traveling at a lower speed.

An emphatic YES to these speed limit reductions; let’s continue the mission and create more safety corridors with
reduced speeds. Let’s make our county a safe place to drive, walk, and cycle.

Respectfully,
——steve

Steve Nelson,

451 Albany Ct.
Goleta, CA 93117
nelsound@mac.com
818/612-1383



